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AUGMENTATION PROPOSAL FOR ROBOTICS FOR MIDDLE 

SCHOOL TEACHERS 

04/01/24 

Dr. Paul Adams, Dean of the College of Education, and Ann Noble, 

Director of the Science and Mathematics Education Institute, received 

funding for a NASA Teacher Workshop Program. The approved 

funding level is $18,434.  

 

TOLKIEN, AUGUSTINIAN THEODICY, AND ‘LOVECRAFTIAN’ 

EVIL 

April 2024 
Dr. Perry Harrison, assistant professor of English, published an article in 
Mythlore. 

 

FACULTY PRESENT AT THE 12TH ANNUAL FACULTY WOMEN OF 

COLOR IN THE ACADEMY CONFERENCE 

04/14/24 Heather VanDyne (Forsyth Library), Dr. Nuchelle Chance 

(Psychology), Dr. Claudia Da Silva Carvalho (Biological Sciences), and 

Dr. Medhavi Ambardar (Biological Sciences) represented FHSU at the 

Faculty Women of Color in the Academy (FWCA) Conference in 

Arlington, Virginia. 

 

https://dc.swosu.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=3187&context=mythlore
https://dc.swosu.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=3187&context=mythlore
https://www.inclusive.vt.edu/Programs/FWCA.html
https://www.inclusive.vt.edu/Programs/FWCA.html


     

FHSU ONLINE TIGER SIBLINGS READY FOR THEIR NEXT 

CHALLENGE 

04/16/24 

Several years after the COVID-driven involuntary homeschooling 
transition of 2019, the number of homeschooled K12 students is still 
approximately 51% higher than pre-pandemic. According to a study 
published by the Washington Post, 1.7 to 2.9 million children comprise 
the fastest-growing form of education in the United States. 

 

FHSU RECOGNIZED AS MILITARY FRIENDLY SCHOOL FOR 

2024-25 

04/17/24 

For the 17th consecutive year, FHSU has been recognized for its 
investment in programs that improve the lives of veterans and military 
personnel, earning the 2024-2025 Military Friendly School designation 
from militaryfriendly.com. 
 
 

 

FHSU TIGERS BAND TOGETHER FOR GIVING DAY 

04/19/24 

Tiger fans near and far banded together earlier this week for Fort 

Hays State University’s 4th annual Giving Day. While numbers are still 

being finalized, preliminary results show that nearly 1,000 gifts were 

made, totaling more than $170,000. 

 

 
Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 
 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
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